
Mr. Rhoades, 
 
I'm very disappointed to hear that this bill was rushed through the Judiciary Committee without 
consideration of hearing from constituents comments.  Please hold this legislation back to allow 
for the bill to be thoroughly reviewed and considered. 
 
There are many factors in the bill that will do little to solve the problem of keeping guns out of 
the hands of criminals.  All this does is set up a registry for law abiding citizens.  If that is your 
intention, it is unconstitutional and it will be challenged in court, further costing the state money; 
money that will be better spent in education and mental health services. 
 
Please delay this bill in committee until it can be properly vetted and input provided from the 
constituents you serve. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Christopher Wade 
Portland, OR 
 


